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Watts Remy

From: Carolyn Eady <cebeady@outlook.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 11:36 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Sen.BeysyJohnson@oregonlegislature.gov
Subject: SB926 

Chairman Dembrow, 
 
Instead of setting an example of responsible logging practices, aerial spraying on State Forest Land is sending 
exactly the wrong message, i.e. that it is okay to expose the entire ecosystem to chemicals that are harmful to 
all species including humans, especially since it is impossible to prevent drift to adjacent land.  It is poisoning 
people and our water.  That's why I vigorously support SB926. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Carolyn Eady 
Astoria, Oregon  
 
 
503 468-0310 


